
 

E-Mail: City of Georgetown Administration Telephone: 
purchasing@georgetownsc.gov Post Office Drawer 939 * 1134 N Fraser Street 843.545.4001 

Georgetown, SC 29442 
www.georgetownsc.gov 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
To:   All participating consultants  
 
Date:   Monday March 6, 2023 
 
RE:   Sanitary Sewer and Manhole Survey Project #1818 
 
Issued Date:  Wednesday, January 25, 2023 
 
The following consultants submitted responses to the above solicitation: 

 
1. AECOM 
2. Dukes Root Control 
3. Hanna Engineering, LLC 
4. Mattern & Craig 
5. Weston & Sampson Engineers, Inc. 

 
The Project Review Committee evaluated the submittals according to the criteria stated in the 
solicitation.  Award to the following is pending, and is subject to approval by City Council: 
 

Weston & Sampson Engineers, Inc. 
 
The successful consultant is instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into 
subcontracts relating to the project until a contract is fully executed. 
 
To view the City’s Procurement Ordinance, including protest procedures, please click on the 
hyperlink below: 
 

Procurement Ordinance 
 
We would like to thank each consultant for the time and effort in preparing a response to this 
solicitation.  We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Georgetown. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniella Howard 
 


